

**MARCH 2024** 



## **AUTHOR INTERVIEWS**

Fifteen of our Hawks conducted professional author interviews at the Tucson Festival of Books this month. One team interviewed bestselling author Hafsah Faizal (A Tempest of Tea) and the other team interviewed graphic novelist duo Gene Luen Yang and LeUyen Pham (Lunar New Year Love Story). The students did an incredible job! I'm so proud.

The interview recordings will be shared on the Pima County Public Library website soon and some of these students will be sharing more about the experience at the TVUSD governing board meeting on April 10th.





## NATIONAL SCHOOL LIBRARY MONTH

April is National School Library Month! Thank you for the many ways you support the TVHS Library!

Did you know that TVUSD is one of the only districts in Arizona with certified school librarians at all of its schools? School librarians are associated with higher academic achievement, among other things. Check out some of the research at tinyurl.com/whylibsmatter

## **CAMP NANOWRIMO**

Creative outlets can help our students maintain mental wellness during state testing and thrive during the endless stretch of April! Camp NaNoWriMo allows students to set and track a personal writing goal (any writing goal!), earn badges for hitting goal milestones, and feel supported and encouraged by their fellow writers throughout April. For more information, students can visit the Library or their gradelevel Google Classrooms.

